
June 9th 2024

Arlene called the meeting to order at 2:14 PM

Bob led the pledge of Allegiance

Arlene thanked Mel and Carmen for hosting the meeting which was held at the Raritan 
Yacht Club

Arlene mentioned the June birthdays and anniversaries she also mentioned the get 
wells, George Gayet,Don Dobre and Dorothy Guidone who all were at the meeting.  
Arlene stated that Lucille is doing better but now needs carpel tunnel surgery.  Joan 
McMillan has to go back on chemo,

Toni read the May minutes

Steve went over the treasure report

correspondence, Lois is speaking with a women who saw our Facebook page and is 
interested in joining our club, she just received her T Bird from California and would like 
Rich to work on it

Sunshine Juliann who is filling in for Lucille stated she sent a card to Pat

CTCI Donna sent an email to Chuck Thompson,Garrett Shropshire and Brian Carron 
about the Paul Hudgins Award, asking why people are leaving the club especially 
members who have been active for many years

News Letter Paul S hasn’t started writing it yet but send him anything you would like in it

Membership  Paul A No new members

Facebook  Paul S stayed that the pictures from the tune up clinic is up

Arlene mentioned she forgot to put Trinity Cirinelli in the news letter for graduating high 
school



Arlene spoke about the picnic, a list was sent around tp put your name if you are 
attending and what you will bringing, so far Sue will bring the corn hole game, Sandra 
Ucci will bring bocci ball, Steve the ice cream and the crumb cake, Paul A hula hoops, 
hotdogs and veg burgers, Rich will bring ice and Paul S will bring the morning bagels, 
coffee and donuts

The 50/50 was won by Rosemarie Ingersoll in the amount of $55

Arlene adjourned the meeting at 3:04 PM


